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Overview 
This report is a follow up to the March 2022 accreditation visit to the William S. Hart Union High 
School District, providing a detailed explanation of the “steps being taken to clarify for 
candidates the requirements related to the induction program as opposed to those that are 
required by the district for employment purposes.” 
 
Background 
A virtual site visit was held from March 28th-30th, 2022. The full report of that visit is available 
here. The site visit team found all Common and Program Standards met and the COA voted to 
grant the status of Accreditation. However, interviews with candidates and completers 
identified confusion between the assignments they were completing as a teacher induction 
program requirement and assignments required by their district as part of their Peer Assistance 
and Review program. COA assigned the status of Accreditation to the institution but asked for a 
7th year report on actions taken by the district to clarify which assignments were required for 
induction. 
 
7th Year Report 

In May 2023, the program submitted their 7th year report addressing the issue outlined 
above. The program now offers multiple opportunities for candidates to understand the 
differences between induction program requirements and local district requirements.  The 
report can be read in its entirety here. 

 
Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the COA discuss and accept the 7th year report from the William S. 
Hart Union High School District. 

https://edprepdata.ctc.ca.gov/institution/Download/847
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XEo0PVSLPJKcBxLbGRzzEGAfa6STyQvkWO4NKJ5mmWs/edit

